
 
 
 
  
 
 

    

 

RGCET/CIR/2024-25/04                                                                                    

                                                                                                              18.07.2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

  

Dear Staff Members, 

 This is to inform all staff members that 20 July 2024 is hereby declared as a                            

non-instructional day. 

 

 All Heads of Departments (HODs), faculty members and Lab Asst./Tech. are required 

to report to the college in person without fail for NAAC work. Necessary comp.off for 

working on Saturday (20.07.2024) may be availed from the office of the undersigned. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Copy to:  

1. All concerned  

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website  

3. The File. 

 


